

"The Church by the pond"

Rev. Kornel Kiss, Pastor

March 5, 2023

Steeplejacks of America, Inc. Attn: Nick America P.O. Box 360756 Strongsville, Ohio 44136

RE: Steeple power washing, leak investigation, and sanctuary roof repair

Dear Mr. America.

On behalf of the deacons of Bethany Baptist Church, I would like to thank you for the exceptional work and attention to detail provided by your crew in power washing and investigating issues related to leaks around our church steeple and the roof area immediately underneath. Your expertise and years of experience in this line of work have been evident and we are extremely appreciative for what you and your crew have been able to accomplish for our church.

Your crew has power washed our steeple and provided sealant for its access door and windows, retightened and provided new hardware for the threaded rods within, as well as repaired the roof and provided ice and water protection underneath the steeple.

As part of this work, you have provided \$5,500 in labor and materials over and above what you have received compensation for and this letter acknowledges receipt of that donation.

We thank you again for what you and your crew have accomplished and for the opportunity to meet and work with you.

Christophy H

Christopher H. Jett

Deacon Chairman